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With reference to the above, which we are not able to attend, we would, nevertheless,
like to register our concerns about the impact of this proposal, with particular reference
to the high incidence of traffic which would be passing through Cawston on a daily basis at
a
wholly inappropriate level for such a small village and on such inadequate roads for such
purpose.

We are residents of   Commonside, Salle, which is approximately half a mile from the
Cawston village centre.

Alison and Michael Barrett




